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One Care: MassHealth plus Medicare 
Open Meeting 

 
Agenda 

 
Monday, July 29, 2013  

1:00 PM – 3:00 PM  
State Transportation Building, 10 Park Plaza, 

Boston, MA 
 
 

 
Welcome      Robin Callahan, Deputy Medicaid Director 
 
 
Presentations and Discussion          
 

• Status Update 
 
• Timeline 
 
• One Care Service Areas      

 
• SHINE Assistance with Enrollment  Cindy Phillips, SHINE Program Director 

Decisions 
 
• Implementation Council Update  Dennis Heaphy, Chair, Implementation  

Council 
 

• Public Awareness and Targeted  
Outreach 

 
        


